Take care of your health while traveling

2021 30 July

All journeys in some degree unites a risk of infection or propagation COVID-19.

The team of «Uzbekistan Airways» JSC asks all travelers to observe the following
precautions:

e Before flying abroad, take a test for the absence of a new coronavirus infection
using the PCR method. The test must be done no earlier than 72 hours before
arrival abroad and drawn up in English;

e Passengers with a temperature over 37 degrees, a cold in the head, cough and
/ or difficulty breathing are not allowed on board the aircraft;

e In order to prevent the spread of coronavirus infection, we ask you not to take
off your personal protective equipment without the need for the entire flight on
board the aircraft, and to limit movement in the cabin as much as possible,
including visiting the toilet rooms. Use hand sanitizers installed in washrooms.

It is important to note that after each flight, the aircraft is thoroughly cleaned with
special means, all surfaces and objects are processed. Disinfection is carried out
both inside the cabins and in the luggage compartments. All Uzbekistan Airways'
aircraft are equipped with modern HEPA filters that trap about 99.97% of viruses and
bacteria. To ensure measures to prevent the spread of coronavirus and ensure anti-
infectious safety, all crew members undergo a mandatory general health check and
temperature measurement before the flight. Throughout the flight, they, like the
passengers, wear masks and protective gloves.

We wish you and your belongings a good flight and a soft landing!

Details: https://www.uzairways.com/en/covid-19-0

Information service of Uzbekistan Airways JSC.
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